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7th February 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 1 Trip – Cannon Hall Farm 
 

As part of our current topic What Animal would you be? we are visiting Cannon Hall Farm on Wednesday 11th March.  We will 
leave school at 9am and return to school at approximately 3.30pm. The visit will include a tour, showing the children the key 
things around the farm. This links closely to our topic work this half term and is designed to give the children first-hand 
experience of a variety of animals and their habitats which will enhance their learning back at school 
 
The cost of the visit is £12per person, which includes transport, entrance and a tour of the Farm. This payment is a 
voluntary contribution however, should we not receive enough contributions to pay for the trip, we may be forced 
to cancel. 
 
A lunch can be provided from school with no extra charge, or your child will need to bring a packed lunch with a 
drink (no glass bottles). Full school uniform is required. Please provide your child with a back pack to keep their 
lunch and drink inside.  
 
Please sign and return the permission slip by Wednesday 26th February. Payments must now be made via our online 
payment system ParentPay. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Year 1 teachers 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
Year 1 – Cannon Hall Farm 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Cannon Hall Farm         
 
My child would like a packed lunch provided by school (sandwiches – Cheese  Tuna  Egg  Ham  please tick) 
  

My child will be bringing a packed lunch from home         
 
 
Child’s Name …………………………………………………………………………………………….…………      Class ……………………..….. 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………….………………..……….     Date …………………….…… 
 


